
WSDA Animal Feed Program Training

• A special thanks to all speakers for their devotion of time 
and sharing of knowledge and expertise.

• Thank you, audience, for your participation, attention and 
questions.

• Expression of appreciation to Dr. Castro for her guidance 
and moderating this session.

• Thanks to Sue Hays, AAFCO ED & FASS Staff for spreading 
the announcements and the agenda. 
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• Please complete and submit the survey evaluation for 

improvement of future efforts and for us to better meet 
your needs. An email will be sent to you shortly.

• For any additional questions, please contact us at the 
following email: animalfeed@agr.wa.gov

• All slides and materials may be accessed at our website 
at: https://agr.wa.gov/departments/animals-livestock-and-pets/animal-
feed/technical-assistance-and-compliance#EducationAndTrainings

• You may also sign up to be on our listserv for a monthly 
newsletter here: WSDA-ANIMAL-FEED

mailto:animalfeed@agr.wa.gov
https://agr.wa.gov/departments/animals-livestock-and-pets/animal-feed/technical-assistance-and-compliance#EducationAndTrainings
https://listserv.agr.wa.gov/scripts/wa-AGRWA.exe?SUBED1=WSDA-ANIMAL-FEED&A=1
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• Please Note that the Web links listed in previous slide are 
posted in the chat box.

• These resources, including link to the recording of this 
training, will be sent to you in an email, if you registered 
for this session. 
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Funding for this training was made possible, in part, by the Food and Drug
Administration through grant 5U18FD005619-05. Views expressed in 
written materials or publications and by speakers and the moderator do 
not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of Health and 
Human Services; nor does any mention of trade names, commercial 
practices, or organizations imply endorsement by the United States 
Government.
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